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Top DEP Stories 
   
Scranton Times: Keystone Sanitary Landfills responds to DEP suspension letter 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/keystone-sanitary-landfills-responds-to-dep-suspension-
letter/article_5f4c0988-4eef-5f8a-8824-bf26a554665a.html 
 
Bradford Era: Cameron County remains under drought watch 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/cameron-county-remains-under-drought-watch/article_6f77423e-
92ca-11ee-8566-c77def3f512e.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: DEP looking for local, state input on climate change action 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/12/dep-looking-for-local-state-input-on-climate-
change-action/  
 
Gant News: Shapiro Administration Awards $19.3 Million in 2024 Countywide Action Plan (CAP) 
Implementation Grants 
https://gantnews.com/2023/12/05/shapiro-administration-awards-19-3-million-in-2024-countywide-
action-plan-cap-implementation-grants/  
 
 
Mentions   
 
PublicSource: Residents sue as Coraopolis concrete plant ‘coats and clogs up everything’ 
https://www.publicsource.org/coraopolis-concrete-achd-dep-riverside-bryan-materials-lawsuit/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Tarentum water rate increase aims to help restore failing distribution system, bring 
East Deer’s bulk costs in line 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/tarentum-water-rate-increase-aims-to-help-restore-
failing-distribution-system-bring-east-deers-bulk-costs-in-line/  
 
WESA: Gov. Josh Shapiro's first year: How did he deliver on his 11 biggest campaign promises? 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2023-12-05/shapiro-pa-campaign-promises 
 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: T.J. Rooney: White House, EPA must get on same page for U.S. economy 
https://triblive.com/opinion/t-j-rooney-white-house-epa-must-get-on-same-page-for-u-s-economy/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: UN agency cites worrying warming trend as COP28 summit grapples with curbing 
climate change 
https://cumberlink.com/news/nation-world/un-agency-cites-worrying-warming-trend-as-cop28-
summit-grapples-with-curbing-climate-change/article_38ea0600-c5a4-5d9d-9ae7-88752c7be64b.html 
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Conservation and Recreation 
 
Times Observer: Got it done!Trail groups highlights ‘23 work and looks ahead to ‘24 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/12/got-it-donetrail-groups-highlights-23-work-
and-looks-ahead-to-24/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Reflections in Nature: Rabbits are in a low cycle within Pennsylvania 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/12/reflections-in-nature-rabbits-are-in-a-low-cycle-
within-pennsylvania/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Williamsport considers spending levels for recreation in upcoming budget 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/12/city-considers-spending-levels-for-recreation-in-
upcoming-budget/  
 
 
Energy 
 
Utility Dive: Federal appeals court upholds FERC action on PJM capacity market rule, sets precedent 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/appeals-court-ferc-pjm-mopr-p3-epsa/701407/ 
 
WESA: Struggling to pay your heating bill in Pa.? This program could help 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-12-04/pennsylvania-heating-bill-assistance-grants 
 
Erie Times: Venango Township supervisors table vote on proposed solar farm until January 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2023/12/04/solar-farm-venango-township-vote-postponed-
until-january-renewable-energy-erie-county-pa-wattsburg/71798226007/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT joins Oil and Gas Decarbonization Charter at COP28 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/12/04/eqt-oil-gas-decarbonization-charter.html 
 
KDKA: Plum Middle School students, faculty evacuated due to potential gas leak 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/plum-middle-school-students-faculty-evacuated-natural-
gas-odor/ 
 
Bradford era: Zefiro subsidiary acquires Appalachian Well Surveys Inc. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/zefiro-subsidiary-acquires-appalachian-well-surveys-
inc/article_9be488f6-92eb-11ee-bcd9-f397805e1341.html 
 
The Derrick: EDITORIAL: Shore up natural gas system 
https://www.thederrick.com/opinion/editorial-shore-up-natural-gas-system/article_0cb38f38-8e1d-
11ee-adf1-1391b47b4ed6.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Residential UGI bills to drop 20% 
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https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120323/page/3/story/residential-ugi-bills-to-drop-20 
  
 
Water 
 
WESA: New Pennsylvania task force to increase accessibility to flood insurance 
https://www.wesa.fm/2023-12-05/pa-flood-insurance-task-force 
 
WPXI: Traffic restrictions in place on several Shaler roads following 3 water main breaks 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/traffic-restrictions-place-several-shaler-roads-following-3-water-
main-breaks/IVO7F2N7PBGL5JNZBAZUMEVILA/ 
 
WTAE: Three water main breaks may impact drivers in Shaler Township 
https://www.wtae.com/article/three-water-main-breaks-may-impact-drivers-in-shaler-
township/46037078 
 
KDKA: Army Corps of Engineers preparing to demolish the old Elizabeth Dam 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/army-corps-of-engineers-demolition-elizabeth-dam/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: State grants $4 million to reduce pollution in Lancaster County waterways 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/state-grants-4-million-to-reduce-pollution-in-lancaster-county-
waterways/article_1027f4a0-92c9-11ee-9817-d3887e10fd2f.html 
 
York Daily Record: Damaged dam on Codorus Creek in York City to be demolished, lay groundwork for 
greenway 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2023/12/04/damaged-dam-on-the-codorus-creek-in-york-pa-
to-be-demolished/71799387007/ 
 
abc27: York city announces demolition of the Bascule Dam 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/york/york-city-announces-demolition-of-the-bascule-dam/ 
 
WGAL: Demolition starts Tuesday on damaged York County dam 
https://www.wgal.com/article/demolition-dam-york-pennsylvania/46027063 
 
York Dispatch: Once rejected, proposal for $2.1B hydroelectric dam along Susquehanna River resurfaces 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/12/04/once-rejected-proposal-for-2-1b-
hydroelectric-dam-along-susquehanna-river-resurfaces/71794848007/ 
 
WITF/WPSU: New Pennsylvania task force to increase accessibility to flood insurance 
https://www.witf.org/2023/12/05/new-pennsylvania-task-force-to-increase-accessibility-to-flood-
insurance/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Parts of Halfmoon Township under precautionary boil water advisory after water 
main break 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-
college/article282652473.html?ac_cid=DM883063&ac_bid=436258572  
 
Centre County Gazette: Boil water advisory issued for parts of Halfmoon Township 
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https://www.statecollege.com/articles/local-news/boil-water-advisory-issued-for-parts-of-halfmoon-
township/  
 
WBRE: New task force to study flood insurance issues in PA 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/new-task-force-to-study-flood-insurance-issues-in-pa/   
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Council, consultant weigh figure for reserve 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/12/council-consultant-weigh-figure-for-reserve/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: Springdale power plant implosion plan now in the hands of a judge 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/cheswick-power-plant-implosion-plan-now-in-the-
hands-of-a-judge/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Winter Manure Spreading Should Be a Last Resort 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/field-crops/winter-manure-spreading-should-be-a-
last-resort/article_b14710a6-8fee-11ee-b860-67af81a95e12.html 
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